
																																			 	

Neighbors working together to ensure Big Lagoon Community Service District's water needs are 
met today, tomorrow, and into the future. 

BLCSD	Board	Vacancy	
PUBLIC NOTICE 

Upcoming Board Vacancy  

As of April 01,2023 there will be a vacancy on the BLCSD Board.  This position fills 
an unexpired term that runs until December 6, 2024.  Please send a letter of 
interest to: boardsecretary@biglagooncsd.org  or a letter to:  

Big Lagoon CSD 
PO Box 847 
Trinidad, CA 95570 

- The new Board Member will need to commit to attending bi-monthly board 
meetings. Other requirements include, but are not limited to, the following: 

-  Once approved for the position, applicant must complete Ethics 
Training per CA AB1234, and Sexual Harassment Training per CA 
AB1825.  

- Applicant must complete the Annual Statement of Economic 
Interests (Form 700) per the CA Fair Political Practices Commission. 

- There is no compensation or any financial consideration for 
Big Lagoon CSD Board Members. 

- The position may include taking online courses related to water districts, a 
willingness to learn new skills such as proper parliamentary procedure, and the 
rules and regulations that apply to CA community services districts. 

- As this is completing an existing term it is a great way to “try out” the position 
before committing to a full 4-year term.  Please consider volunteering to bring 
your valued skills to assist the community.   Thank you.    

 


